
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 12:23 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 

Submission #:  1376279  

IP Address:  100.15.25.237  

Submission Date: 12/30/2021 12:22  
Survey Time:  7 minutes, 31 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 
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Name 
Alicia Afroilan  

Address 
9668 Pep Rally Ln 
Waldorf, Maryland 20603 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
We need to stop criminalizing the unmasked. This is a place of freedom and needs to remain that way. People can make up their 
own minds about wearing a mask or not, based on their individual circumstances & comfort level, it should not be forced. Covid is 
here to stay, like the flu or common cold, so we all need to understand & accept that fact. We can’t continue this fear culture. I pray 
that our commissioners make the right choice- the choice to educate instead of forcing this unreasonable rule down everyone’s 
throats. Businesses can’t be expected to enforce this, so who will enforce it? Citizens? Police? What a waste of time & money. 
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